
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday, February 14, 2023 

 

 
P.O. Box 159 • Worth, IL 60482 

Email Address: Local6011_Officers@local6011.com • www.local6011.com 
 

 
RE: Skill Matrix Wage Ladder 
 
To All Local 6011 Members, 
 
 
 The sign-up period for the Skills Matrix is now live on eShift. Please place your bids no later than 
February 24, 2023, to be enrolled. Refer to the email from Adam Gianopolus that was sent to your TTX email 
address. In Mr. Gianopolus’ email it details the specific on the Skills Matrix along with who is qualified. In 
addition, the Skills Matrix locations are detailed in the email. As Mr. Gianopolus says in his letter these districts 
are solely for the purpose of the Skills Matrix Wage Ladder, there will be no changes to the seniority districts 
contained in Article 13, Section 4 of the current CBA. Lastly, when placing your bid, you will see that it asks you 
to rank your bid. This will not affect any other active job bids; the Skills Matrix bid is separate from any other 
job bids. If you have any further questions, please reach out to your Zone Committeeman or any of the 
Officers. 
 
 
Fraternally yours, 
Austin Lopez 
Recording Secretary 
BRC/TCU Local 6011 
 
 


